Sunset Beach Elementary School’s Monthly Newsletter

September 2017

Tiger Shark Pride
Demonstrating S.U.R.F.

{Self-discipline, Unity, Respect, &
Friendship)

Important September Dates for

your Calendar:

Sep.4 Holiday - No School

Sep.12 Student Farmers Market
2:05 - 2:30pm

Sep.14 PTCA Mtg 2:30 in Library

Sep.19 Gr.4 FieldTrip

Sep.22 Picture Day 8am - 2pm

Sep.25 Gr.4 FieldTrip

Sep.29 Ice Cream Friday!!

Coming up in October:

Oct.6 End of Qtr.1

Oct.9-13 Fall Break ~ No School
Oct.23-27 Gr.4 Bike Education
Oct.26 Picture Re-Takes 8am
Oct.27 Ice Cream Friday

School Vision Statement
*Develop caring, well-rounded citizens
who are contributing members of society.
*Provide a challenging, relevant, &
differentiated curriculum using 2I"
century tools TODAY!

*Inspire & empower students to become
lifelong learners & problem solvers in our

ever changing society.

Message from Mr.Kise
Aloha Parents!! In order to
minimize injuries this school year
during PE, I would highly
recommend your child wear shoes

to school or bring a pair to
change into when they have PE.
In addition a water bottle is
highly recommended. Also,
Morning PE for grades 4-6 is on
Monday, Wednesday, and Friday's
7:30 - 7:50 at the upper El.
Playground. Grades K-3 is on
Tuesday and Thursday's 7:30-
7:50 on the lower field by the
tennis courts. Lets have a fun
and active semester! Thank you
for your support! Mr.Kise

N
School Lunches
As a reminder....cost of
breakfast is $1.10, Lunch cost is
$2.50 and milk alone is $0.60 if
you are not on a Free/Reduced
lunch status. All meals must be

paid for in advance. Pre-Payment
for the month can be sent in or
paid for in person at the office.
All students must have a home
lunch or school lunch every day.
Please make sure to check your
child(rens) lunch account in the
front office. We have a lunch
payment drop box provided for
you as well. Mahalo!!!

Telephone Messages
Please communicate all after school
plans and messages to your child
before they leave for school in the
morning.....AND PLEASE MAKE
SURE THEY HAVE FOOTWEAR ON
PRIOR TO THE START OF
SCHOOL. The office will NOT be
responsible for delivering messages,
changing after school destinations,

mode of transportation home, efc.
We will not call classrooms and
interrupt learning to deliver a non-
emergency message to your child. If
an emergency arises, please provide
the office with your child's first and
last name, teacher's name, and a
phone number where you can be
reached to verify your authorization
of a change in after school
arrangements.

P

SBES PTCA
Welcome back everyone and new
families to Sunset Beach
Elementary. Our PTCA or Parent
Teacher Community Association
holds quarterly meetings every 2"
Thursday of the month at 2:30pm in
our school library. We will be holding
our first meeting Sept. 14™ . Please
come check out our fundraising
activities to see where you can help!
Mahalo for turning in the
Membership forms! The class winner
iS......6rade 6, Mrs.Pule's Class!! They
will receive Ice Cream Friday
coupons! Ice cream Friday is always
held the last Friday of the month
after school by the cafeteria. All ice
cream costs $1.00. Our school store
is open at 1*' recess ONLY. We have
school supplies, shirts and a limited
supply of SBES hats available for
$20.00. We have an on-going
fundraiser which is BOX TOPS FOR
EDUCATIONI Please keep and
collect box tops, cut them out and
turn into our box in the Front
Office.
Mahalo Corner:
6r.3~Mrs.Shanahan would like to
thank all the parents who
participated with their children in
our summer literacy program,
RIGHT ON READER. Good Job!ll



